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The Federal Government sale of Telstra or T3 is again in the news.  This is a significant 
event that will affect all Australians.  However there are many issues that ought to be 
resolved before, or at the same time the sale takes place.  Even though Australia is 
recognised as having one of the best telecommunication regulatory environments, there are 
gaps and flaws in the legislation. 
 
This presentation will examine some of the good and weak points and how they will affect the 
users of telecommunication services. 
 
 
About the Speaker: 
Walter is an Adjunct Professor in Telecommunications Management at Murdoch University and, 
through ATUG, has been actively involved in some of the debates on Telecommunications 
Regulation.  He has made a number of submissions to the Federal Government and Senate on 
Telecommunications.  A number of his submissions have been referenced and cited in the final 
reports. 
 
He has provided regulatory advice to a number of carriers in a number of telecommunication areas. 
 

 
 

All welcome to attend – no charge. 
 
 
 

Please circulate this notice as widely as possible 
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